
From: "Mebane, Dorothy" <Dorothy.Mebane@shrm.org> 
To: "'carol.asselta@comcast.net'" <carol.asselta@comcast.net> 
Date: June 2, 2017 at 3:16 PM 
Subject: SHRM Foundation 2017 Spring Certification Chapter Scholarship Results - Please Review! 
 
Dear SHRM Foundation Certification Scholarship Applicant, 

  

Congratulations! Your Chapter has been selected to receive a $750 Spring Certification Scholarship 
from the SHRM Foundation. Your chapter was selected to help advance your efforts toward 
certification for your members. 

  

We are currently processing the payments for the winning chapters. Your funds will be put into your 
Chapter’s account through direct deposit. 

 
In the interim, if you should have any questions, please contact Elissa Soares 
at elissa.soares@shrm.org. It takes 2-4 weeks to process payments. 

 
Congratulations again! 

  

Dorothy Mebane, Ph.D. 

Manager, Foundation Programs 

SHRM Foundation 
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